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30 June 2022 

 

The Hon Wendy Tuckerman MP  
Minister for Local Government 
NSW Office of Local Government  
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 

By post and email:OLG@OLG.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dear Minister Tuckerman,  

I am writing to advise on the additional steps that have been undertaken regarding the business 
case for de-amalgamation of the Inner West Council and to again seek written commitment from 
the NSW Government on two fronts.  

The initial draft business case with a plan for community engagement was reported to the Council 
meeting on 14 June 2022, where Council resolved as follows: 

That Council: 
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As discussed at our meeting on 4 March 2022 and reiterated by Council’s most recent resolution, 
we continue to seek written assurance that: 

• 



• 

I would like to thank Ms Dench, Executive Director, Office of Local Government, for attending our 
Councillor workshop on 31 May 2022, however we were not able to obtain any firm commitments 
in relation to the above requests.  

 

Lastly, I would like to reiterate our invitation to yourself to come and meet will all Inner West 
Councillors to discuss this significant issue.  

Inner West Council will continue with the preparation of the de-amalgamation business case as we 
currently enter the community consultation phase of this process.   

I look forward to your reply and future dialogue on this matter.  

Should you wish to discuss this matter please do not hesitate to contact Council’s General 
Manager, Peter Gainsford on 9392 5200. 

Yours sincerely, 

Clr Darcy Byrne 
Inner West Mayor  

 

 


